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I strongly object to the proposed development at Brooklands farm there is a list of reasons this large estate should 
not be built here, Whitstable has in the past 50 years grown from a small seaside town to a large community, new 
houses appearing on any land available, this has put a strain on local services, sewerage polluting our once lovely 
beaches, unable to obtain health care easily, massive increase in traffic and pollution, flooding on areas of chestfield 
but to name a few, overall this scheme should be dropped although there is a dour need for social housing the 
properties that are being constructed are not for local people but people from out of the area surely there must be 
an alternative ? these large property developments are only lining the pockets of construction companies from out 
of the area with no concern for us locals 
Regards 
Dave Boyland  
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